
  

June 21, 2020 

 
Postponing Announcement of ACRP 9th General Assembly due to  

Novel Coronavirus Outbreak 
 

We, The Asian Conference of Religions for Peace (ACRP) Religions for Peace Asia, 

regretfully announce all of you that the ACRP 9th General Assembly in Tokyo, which is 

scheduled for October this year has been postponed due to the spread of COVID-19 

infection. 

 

ACRP Executive Council, which is the principal executive organ of ACRP, members 

also agreed that the re-scheduled Tokyo Assembly be convened in October 2021 on 

condition first that the pandemic of COVID-19 is under control at that time. 

 

We imagine that all of you in the respective countries are trying to take the on-going 

challenge caused by COVID-19 as an opportunity so that you can work so committedly 

for securing a safer and healthier living of people in our region. 

 

Allow us to stress in concluding that we must utilize the Tokyo Assembly in October 

2021 as a meaningful platform where we all become mindful for fulfilling our duty and 

responsibility as Religions for Peace families for a better Asia-Pacific region. 

 

The updates of General Assembly will be announced on our website as soon as it is 

decided. 

 

Thank you again for your understanding and support. Please feel free to contact the 

following for any inquiry. 

<<<https://rfpasia.org/contact-us/>>> 

 

 

Sincerely Yours 

 

 

 

Rev. Nobuhiro Nemoto  

Secretary-General  

ACRP/Religions for Peace Asia  

Prof. Dr. Din Syamsuddin  

Moderator  

ACRP/Religions for Peace Asia 


